Social Sciences
Yeah, reviewing a ebook social sciences could mount up your near associates listings. This is just one of the solutions for you to be successful. As understood,
exploit does not suggest that you have fabulous points.
Comprehending as with ease as concurrence even more than new will offer each success. next to, the message as without difficulty as acuteness of this social sciences
can be taken as skillfully as picked to act.

terms. In four parts, this book seeks to establish 'the state of the art' of
complexity-informed social science as it stands now, examining: the key issues in
complexity theory the implications of complexity theory for social theory the
methodology and methods of complexity theory complexity within disciplines and
fields. It also points ways forward towards a complexity-informed social science
for the twenty-first century, investigating the argument for a post-disciplinary,
'open' social science. Byrne and Callaghan consider how this might be developed as
a programme of teaching and research within social science. This book will be
particularly relevant for, and interesting to, students and scholars of social
research methods, social theory, business and organization studies, health,
education, urban studies and development studies.
Integrating Social and Behavioral Sciences Within the Weather Enterprise National
Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine 2018-01-05 Our ability to observe
and forecast severe weather events has improved markedly over the past few
decades. Forecasts of snow and ice storms, hurricanes and storm surge, extreme
heat, and other severe weather events are made with greater accuracy, geographic
specificity, and lead time to allow people and communities to take appropriate
protective measures. Yet hazardous weather continues to cause loss of life and
result in other preventable social costs. There is growing recognition that a host
of social and behavioral factors affect how we prepare for, observe, predict,
respond to, and are impacted by weather hazards. For example, an individual's
response to a severe weather event may depend on their understanding of the
forecast, prior experience with severe weather, concerns about their other family
members or property, their capacity to take the recommended protective actions,
and numerous other factors. Indeed, it is these factors that can determine whether
or not a potential hazard becomes an actual disaster. Thus, it is essential to
bring to bear expertise in the social and behavioral sciences (SBS)â€"including
disciplines such as anthropology, communication, demography, economics, geography,
political science, psychology, and sociologyâ€"to understand how people's
knowledge, experiences, perceptions, and attitudes shape their responses to
weather risks and to understand how human cognitive and social dynamics affect the
forecast process itself. Integrating Social and Behavioral Sciences Within the
Weather Enterprise explores and provides guidance on the challenges of integrating
social and behavioral sciences within the weather enterprise. It assesses current
SBS activities, describes the potential value of improved integration of SBS and
barriers that impede this integration, develops a research agenda, and identifies
infrastructural and institutional arrangements for successfully pursuing SBSweather research and the transfer of relevant findings to operational settings.
American Journal of Islamic Social Sciences 26:1 Muhammad Aziz 2009-11-02 The
American Journal of Islamic Social Sciences (AJISS) is a double blind peerreviewed and interdisciplinary journal that publishes a wide variety of scholarly
research on all facets of Islam and the Muslim world: anthropology, economics,
history, philosophy and meta-physics, politics, psychology, religious law, and
traditional Islam. Submissions are subject to a blind peer review process.
Nuts and Bolts for the Social Sciences Jon Elster 1989-07-28 This 1989 book is
intended as an introductory survey of the philosophy of the social sciences. It is
essentially a work of exposition which offers a toolbox of mechanisms - nuts and
bolts, cogs and wheels - that can be used to explain complex social phenomena.
Within a brief compass, Jon Elster covers a vast range of topics. His point of
departure is the conflict we all face between our desires and our opportunities.
How can rational choice theory help us understand our motivation and behaviour?
More significantly, what happens when the theory breaks down but we still cleave
to a belief in the power of the rational? Elster describes the fascinating range
of forms of irrationality - wishful thinking, the phenomenon of sour grapes,
discounting the future in noncooperative behaviour. This is a remarkably lucid and
comprehensive introduction to the social sciences for students of political
science, philosophy, sociology and economics.
Internationalization of the Social Sciences Michael Kuhn 2015-07-31
Internationalization of the social sciences rests on the setup of international
scientific infrastructures, networks, and research agendas. Yet it has also
stimulated discussions on academic dependency and the need for the indigenization
of theories and methods. This book traces phenomena that accompany the
internationalization of social sciences in different parts of the world.
Contributions from East Asia, India, Russia, Turkey, Lebanon, Jordan, South
Africa, and Latin America offer manifold perspectives on the pathways and
desiderata of internationalization and make this volume an important basis for
future debates.
Economics and the Social Sciences Stavros Ioannides 2007 Based on the premise that
mainstream economics has become excessively specialized and formalized, entering a
state of de facto withdrawal from the study of the economy in favour of exercises
in applied mathematics. This book illustrates the potentially enlightening
relationship between economics and a wide range of social science disciplines.
The Psychological and Social Sciences Research Support Programs of the National
Science Foundation Library of Congress. Science Policy Research Division 1977
The Social Studies Curriculum E. Wayne Ross 2012-02-01 This updated third edition
contains new chapters on important issues—including race, gender, sexuality, and
multiculturalism—affecting social studies education.
Graduate Programs in the Humanities, Arts and Social Sciences 2008 Peterson's
2007-11 Offers information on entrance and degree requirements, expenses and
financial aid, programs of study, and faculty research specialties.
A Historiography of the Modern Social Sciences Roger E. Backhouse 2014-09-22 A
Historiography of the Modern Social Sciences exposes parallels and contrasts in
the way the histories of the social sciences are written.
Human Genetics for the Social Sciences Gregory Carey 2003 A discussion of human
genetics in everday behavior covers such topics as biology, evolutionary
psychology, and genetics of individual difference.
Functional Performance in Older Adults Bette R Bonder 2017-12-04 Support the very
best health, well-being, and quality of life for older adults! Here’s the ideal
resource for rehabilitation professionals who are working with or preparing to
work with older adults! You’ll find descriptions of the normal aging process,
discussions of how health and social factors can impede your clients’ ability to
participate in regular activities, and step-by-step guidance on how to develop
strategies for maximizing their well-being.
Education in the 80's--social Studies Jack Allen 1981 The document contains a
collection of 13 articles on the problems and challenges facing social studies
educators in the 1980s. The objective is to offer the classroom teacher direction
for evaluating the rationale and content of social studies education. Chapter one
defines the purpose and nature of social studies. Chapter two discusses the

The Global Social Sciences Michael Kuhn 2016-10-11 The European social sciences
tend to absorb criticism of their approach and re-label it as a part of what the
critique opposes; thus criticism of European social sciences by subaltern social
sciences, their 'talking back,' has become a frequent line of reflection. The
relabeling of the critique of the European approach as a critique from ‘Southern’
social sciences of ‘Western’ social sciences has in effect turned ‘Southern’ as
well as ‘Western’ social sciences into competing contributors to the same
‘globalizing’ social sciences. Both are no longer arguing about the European
approach to social sciences but about which social thought from which part of the
globe should prevail. If the critique becomes a part of what it opposes, one might
conclude that the European social sciences are very adaptable and capable of
learning. One might, however, also raise the question whether there is anything
wrong with the criticism of the European social sciences, or, for that matter,
whether there is anything wrong with the European social sciences themselves. The
contributions in this book discuss these questions from different angles: They
revisit the mainstream critique of the European social sciences, and they suggest
new arguments criticizing social science theories that may be found as often in
the ‘Western’ as in the ‘Southern’ discourse.
The Social Sciences in Modern Japan Andrew E. Barshay 2004-03-17 This incisive
intellectual history of Japanese social science from the 1890s to the present day
considers the various forms of modernity that the processes of "development" or
"rationalization" have engendered and the role social scientists have played in
their emergence. Andrew E. Barshay argues that Japan, together with Germany and
pre-revolutionary Russia, represented forms of developmental alienation from the
Atlantic Rim symptomatic of late-emerging empires. Neither members nor colonies of
the Atlantic Rim, these were independent national societies whose cultural selfimage was nevertheless marked by a sense of difference. Barshay presents a
historical overview of major Japanese trends and treats two of the most powerful
streams of Japanese social science, one associated with Marxism, the other with
Modernism (kindaishugi), whose most representative figure is the late Maruyama
Masao. Demonstrating that a sense of developmental alienation shaped the thinking
of social scientists in both streams, the author argues that they provided
Japanese social science with moments of shared self-understanding.
Qualitative Research Methods for the Social Sciences Bruce L. Berg 2012 ALERT:
Before you purchase, check with your instructor or review your course syllabus to
ensure that you select the correct ISBN. Several versions of Pearson's MyLab &
Mastering products exist for each title, including customized versions for
individual schools, and registrations are not transferable. In addition, you may
need a CourseID, provided by your instructor, to register for and use Pearson's
MyLab & Mastering products. Packages Access codes for Pearson's MyLab & Mastering
products may not be included when purchasing or renting from companies other than
Pearson; check with the seller before completing your purchase. Used or rental
books If you rent or purchase a used book with an access code, the access code may
have been redeemed previously and you may have to purchase a new access code.
Access codes Access codes that are purchased from sellers other than Pearson carry
a higher risk of being either the wrong ISBN or a previously redeemed code. Check
with the seller prior to purchase. -- Qualitative Research Methods - collection,
organization, and analysis strategies This text shows novice researchers how to
design, collect, and analyze qualitative data and then present their results to
the scientific community. The book stresses the importance of ethics in research
and taking the time to properly design and think through any research endeavor.
Learning Goals Upon completing this book, readers should be able to: Effectively
design, collect, organize, and analyze data and then to present results to the
scientific community Use the Internet as both a resource and a means for accessing
qualitative data Explore current issues in the world of researchers, which include
a serious concern about ethical behavior and protocols in research and a more
reflexive and sensitive role for the researcher Recognize the importance of
ethical concerns before they actually begin the research collection, organization,
and analytic process Understand basic elements associated with researcher
reflexivity and research voice Note: MySearchLab does not come automatically
packaged with this text. To purchase MySearchLab, please visit:
www.mysearchlab.com or you can purchase a ValuePack of the text + MySearchLab with
eText (at no additional cost). ValuePack ISBN-10: 0205824617 / ValuePack ISBN-13:
9780205824618
Set-Theoretic Methods for the Social Sciences Carsten Q. Schneider 2012-08-30 A
'user's guide' to Qualitative Comparative Analysis (QCA) and the methodological
family of set-theoretic methods in social science.
The Uncertain Sciences 2007 This sweeping inquiry into the present condition of
the human sciences addresses the central questions: What sort of knowledge do the
human sciences claim to be offering? To what extent can that knowledge be called
scientific? and What do we mean by "scientific" in such a context? In this wideranging book, one of the most esteemed cultural historians of our time turns his
attention to major questions about human experience and various attempts to
understand it "scientifically." Mazlish considers the achievements, failings, and
possibilities of the human sciences--a domain that he broadly defines to include
the social sciences, literature, psychology, and hermeneutic studies. In a rich
and original synthesis built upon the work of earlier philosophers and historians,
Mazlish constructs a new view of the nature and meaning of the human sciences.
Starting with the remote human past and moving through the Age of Discovery to the
present day, Mazlish discusses the sort of knowledge the human sciences claim to
offer. He looks closely at the positivistic aspirations of the human sciences,
which are modeled after the natural sciences, and at their interpretive
tendencies. In an analysis of scientific method and scientific community, he
explores the roles they can or should assume in the human sciences. His approach
is genuinely interdisciplinary, drawing upon an array of topics, from civil
society to globalization to the interactions of humans and machines.
Social Scientists Specializing in African Studies Unesco. Secretariat 1963
Complexity Theory and the Social Sciences David S. Byrne 2013 For the past two
decades, 'complexity' has informed a range of work across the social sciences.
There are diverse schools of complexity thinking, and authors have used these
ideas in a multiplicity of ways, from health inequalities to the organization of
large scale firms. Some understand complexity as emergence from the rule-based
interactions of simple agents and explore it through agent-based modelling. Others
argue against such 'restricted complexity' and for the development of case-based
narratives deploying a much wider set of approaches and techniques. Major social
theorists have been reinterpreted through a complexity lens and the whole
methodological programme of the social sciences has been recast in complexity
social-sciences
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importance of citizenship education as a role of social studies, while social
studies' contribution to the humanistic experience is examined in Chapter three.
Chapters four through eight consider the range of knowledge and understanding in
the social studies, including history, geography, cultural pluralism,
urbanization, and a global perspective, as well as law-related education and
career education. Chapters nine and ten focus on basic and societal skills such as
reading, writing, and decision making, while chapter eleven discusses values
education as a major objective of the social studies. Chapter twelve examines the
roles societal forces play in social education and the importance of educators'
recognizing and understanding these forces. The final chapter discusses social
studies teachers in relation to an unpredictable future and emphasizes the need
for ongoing teacher education. (CK)
Survey Research in the Social Sciences Charles Y. Glock 1967-12-31 Survey research
was for a long time thought of primarily as a sociological tool. It is relatively
recently that this research method has been adopted by other social sciences and
related professional disciplines. The amount and quality of its use, however, vary
considerably from field to field. This volume describes the elementary logic of
survey design and analysis and provides, for each discipline, an evaluation of how
survey research has been used and conceivably may be used to deal with the central
problems of each field.
Modernity and Secession Michel Huysseune 2006 The author provides a new,
systematic and interdisciplinary approach that reinterprets the premises behind
Italy's imagined geography or modernity."--Jacket.
Statistical Models and Causal Inference David A. Freedman 2010 David A. Freedman
presents a definitive synthesis of his approach to statistical modeling and causal
inference in the social sciences.
The American Journal of Islamic Social Sciences 2001
Statistical Methods for the Social Sciences Alan Agresti 2013-07-30 The fourth
edition has an even stronger emphasis on concepts and applications, with greater
attention to "real data" both in the examples and exercises. The mathematics is
still downplayed, in particular probability, which is all too often a stumbling
block for students. On the other hand, the text is not a cookbook. Reliance on an
overly simplistic recipe-based approach to statistics is not the route to good
statistical practice. Changes in the Fourth Edition: Since the first edition, the
increase in computer power coupled with the continued improvement and
accessibility of statistical software has had a major impact on the way social
scientists analyze data. Because of this, this book does not cover the traditional
shortcut hand-computational formulas and approximations. The presentation of
computationally complex methods, such as regression, emphasizes interpretation of
software output rather than the formulas for performing the analysis. Teh text
contains numerous sample printouts, mainly in the style of SPSS and occasionaly
SAS, both in chapter text and homework problems. This edition also has an appendix
explaining how to apply SPSS and SAS to conduct the methods of each chapter and a
website giving links to information about other software.
Time Use Research in the Social Sciences Wendy E. Pentland 1999-05-31 This
collection demonstrates the use and variety of applications of time use
methodology from multidisciplinary, multinational, and multicultural perspectives.
A distinguished roster of contributors from such fields as psychology,
occupational therapy, sociology, economics, and architecture examines the complex
relationship between human time utilization and health and well-being and
evaluates the future of time use analysis as a research tool in the social
sciences.
HISTORY AND PHILOSOPHY OF SCIENCE AND TECHNOLOGY -Volume III Pablo Lorenzano
2010-09-27 History and Philosophy of Science and Technology is a component of
Encyclopedia of Physical Sciences, Engineering and Technology Resources in the
global Encyclopedia of Life Support Systems (EOLSS), which is an integrated
compendium of twenty one Encyclopedias. The Theme on History and Philosophy of
Science and Technology in four volumes covers several topics such as: Introduction
to the Philosophy of Science; The Nature and Structure of Scientific Theories
Natural Science; A Short History of Molecular Biology; The Structure of the
Darwinian Argument In The Origin of Species; History of Measurement Theory;
Episodes of XX Century Cosmology: A Historical Approach; Philosophy of Economics;
Social Sciences: Historical And Philosophical Overview of Methods And Goals;
Introduction to Ethics of Science and Technology; The Ethics of Science and
Technology; The Control of Nature and the Origins of The Dichotomy Between Fact
And Value; Science and Empires: The Geo-Epistemic Location of Knowledge; Science
and Religion; Scientific Knowledge and Religious Knowledge - Significant
Epistemological Reference Points; Thing Called Philosophy of Technology;
Transitions from Function-Oriented To Effect-Oriented Technologies. Some Thought
on the Nature of Modern Technology; Technical Agency and Sources of Technological
Pessimism These four volumes are aimed at a broad spectrum of audiences:
University and College Students, Educators and Research Personnel.
Identification Problems in the Social Sciences Charles F. Manski 1999-03-15 This
book provides a language and a set of tools for finding bounds on the predictions
that social and behavioral scientists can logically make from nonexperimental and
experimental data. The economist Charles Manski draws on examples from
criminology, demography, epidemiology, social psychology, and sociology as well as
economics to illustrate this language and to demonstrate the broad usefulness of
the tools. There are many traditional ways to present identification problems in
econometrics, sociology, and psychometrics. Some of these are primarily
statistical in nature, using concepts such as flat likelihood functions and
nondistinct parameter estimates. Manski's strategy is to divorce identification
from purely statistical concepts and to present the logic of identification
analysis in ways that are accessible to a wide audience in the social and
behavioral sciences. In each case, problems are motivated by real examples with
real policy importance, the mathematics is kept to a minimum, and the deductions
on identifiability are derived giving fresh insights. Manski begins with the
conceptual problem of extrapolating predictions from one population to some new
population or to the future. He then analyzes in depth the fundamental selection
problem that arises whenever a scientist tries to predict the effects of
treatments on outcomes. He carefully specifies assumptions and develops his
nonparametric methods of bounding predictions. Manski shows how these tools should
be used to investigate common problems such as predicting the effect of family
structure on children's outcomes and the effect of policing on crime rates.
Successive chapters deal with topics ranging from the use of experiments to
evaluate social programs, to the use of case-control sampling by epidemiologists
studying the association of risk factors and disease, to the use of intentions
data by demographers seeking to predict future fertility. The book closes by
examining two central identification problems in the analysis of social
interactions: the classical simultaneity problem of econometrics and the
reflection problem faced in analyses of neighborhood and contextual effects.
Knowledge Into Action: Improving the Nation's Use of the Social Sciences National
Science Board (U.S.). Special Commission on the Social Sciences 1969
The National Science Foundation and the Life Sciences United States. Congress.
Senate. Committee on Government Operations 1959
Library and Information Studies for Arctic Social Sciences and Humanities Spencer
Acadia 2020-11-26 Library and Information Studies for Arctic Social Sciences and
Humanities serves as a key interdisciplinary title that links the social sciences
and humanities with current issues, trends, and projects in library, archival, and
social-sciences

information sciences within shared Arctic frameworks and geographies. Including
contributions from professionals and academics working across and on the Arctic,
the book presents recent research, theoretical inquiry, and applied professional
endeavours at academic and public libraries, as well as archives, museums,
government institutions, and other organisations. Focusing on efforts that further
Arctic knowledge and research, papers present local, regional, and institutional
case studies to conceptually and empirically describe real-life research in which
the authors are engaged. Topics covered include the complexities of developing and
managing multilingual resources; working in geographically isolated areas;
curating combinations of local, regional, national, and international content
collections; and understanding historical and contemporary colonial-industrial
influences in indigenous knowledge. Library and Information Studies for Arctic
Social Sciences and Humanities will be essential reading for academics,
researchers, and students working the fields of library, archival, and information
or data science, as well as those working in the humanities and social sciences
more generally. It should also be of great interest to librarians, archivists,
curators, and information or data professionals around the globe.
Monthly Catalog of United States Government Publications 1980
Biologising the Social Sciences David Canter 2015-02-20 You can hardly open a
paper or read an academic journal without some attempt to explain an aspect of
human behaviour or experience by reference to neuroscience, biological or
evolutionary processes. This ‘biologising’ has had rather a free ride until now,
being generally accepted by the public at large. However, there is a growing
number of scholars who are challenging the assumption that we are little more than
our bodies and animal origins. This volume brings together a review of these
emerging critiques expressed by an international range of senior academics from
across the social sciences. Their arguments are firmly based in the empirical,
scientific tradition. They show the lack of logic or evidence for many
‘biologising’ claims, as well as the damaging effects these biological assumptions
can have on issues such as dealing with dyslexia or treating alcoholism. This
important book, originally published as a special issue of Contemporary Social
Science, contributes to a crucial debate on what it means to be human. "This
collection of articles by David Canter and his colleagues, rigorously argued and
richly informative [...] are of immense importance. It is astonishing that, as
Canter puts it in his brilliant overview of biologising trends [...] there are
those in the humanities who need to be reminded "that human beings can talk and
interact with each other, generating cultures and societies that have an existence
that cannot be reduced to their mere mechanical parts". Professor Raymond Tallis
FRCP FMedSci DLitt LittD in the Preface.
USMLE Step 1 Lecture Notes 2017: Behavioral Science and Social Sciences Kaplan
Medical 2017-01-03 Publisher's Note: Products purchased from 3rd party sellers are
not guaranteed by the publisher for quality, authenticity, or access to any online
entitles included with the product. The only official Kaplan Lecture Notes for
USMLE Step 1 cover the comprehensive information you need to ace the exam and
match into the residency of your choice. * Up-to-date: Updated annually by
Kaplan’s all-star faculty. This edition includes a section on Patient Safety
Science, a topic that was recently added to the exam. * Integrated: Packed with
clinical correlations and bridges between disciplines * Learner-efficient:
Organized in outline format with high-yield summary boxes * Trusted: Used by
thousands of students each year to succeed on USMLE Step 1
The Subject Bibliography of the Social Sciences and Humanities Barbara M. Hale
2014-05-17 International Series of Monographs in Library and Information Science,
Volume 12: The Subject Bibliography of the Social Sciences and Humanities focuses
on subject bibliographies of the humanities and social sciences. The manuscript
first outlines the development of subject bibliography in the 16th up to 20th
centuries, including developments in subject bibliography of social sciences and
humanities and theory of bibliography. The book then discusses subject
bibliography and flow of information. Topics include information storage and
retrieval, scholarly communications, and other library tools. The text surveys the
alphabetical and chronological arrangements of subject bibliographies, including
the arrangement of selected bibliographies. Current and retrospective unannotated
bibliographies and indexes; current and retrospective bibliographical reviews; and
grading and abstracts are underscored. The book is a vital reference for readers
wanting to explore humanities and social sciences.
The Ivory Tower of Babel David Demers 2011 Mainstream social science has come
under fierce criticism in recent decades for failing to have more impact on public
policy. Critics say the social sciences are incapable of generating knowledge that
can solve social problems. Others contend that partisan politics and university
administrations are the problem. Politicians are more concerned about special
interests than scientific research, and administrators care more about scholarly
publications than solving social problems. Are the social sciences failing to live
up to their promises? Have they outlived their usefulness? Have they become an
Ivory Tower of Babel? Like the Babylonians, who built the infamous Tower of Babel,
social scientists for the past two centuries have been building a tower of sorts,
only this time it's composed of knowledge rather than bricks. The primary goal of
these scholars — anthropologists, communication scholars, economists, political
scientists, sociologists and social psychologists — has been to solve problems of
social integration. The Babylonian tower was designed in part to unite people to
one geographical area. Similarly, social scientists see their tower of knowledge
as a means for solving social problems — such as poverty, crime, drug abuse,
inequality, unemployment, abuse of power — that alienate people and groups from
modern society. The Babylonians failed because of divine intervention, according
to the Bible. The social scientists aren't finished building their tower. But,
according to critics, the results so far look less like a tower of knowledge for
solving social problems than an "Ivory Tower of Babel" — one in which social
scientists routinely dispute each other's theories and data, and even uncontested
or well-supported findings rarely influence public policy. Disputes over the
nature of truth and knowledge are so commonplace in the social sciences that many
scholars believe a social science which uses methods from the natural sciences is
incapable of generating knowledge that can solve social problems. This book
examines the history and philosophy of the social sciences and theoretical and
empirical research on the impact of social science. Suggestions are offered at the
end for enhancing the impact of the social sciences. A number of scientific
articles and books have been written about the impact (or lack thereof) of the
social sciences on public policy, but none has been written specifically to appeal
to both academics and a broader market composed of the general public and students
in both undergraduate- and graduate-level courses. The author takes the reader on
a journey inside one of the best kept secrets in higher education — that much, if
not most, of the research conducted in the social sciences has very little impact
on public policy or on solving social problems. Are taxpayers getting their
money's worth?
Scientific Discovery in the Social Sciences Mark Addis 2019-09-12 This volume
offers selected papers exploring issues arising from scientific discovery in the
social sciences. It features a range of disciplines including behavioural
sciences, computer science, finance, and statistics with an emphasis on
philosophy. The first of the three parts examines methods of social scientific
discovery. Chapters investigate the nature of causal analysis, philosophical
issues around scale development in behavioural science research, imagination in
social scientific practice, and relationships between paradigms of inquiry and
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scientific fraud. The next part considers the practice of social science
discovery. Chapters discuss the lack of genuine scientific discovery in finance
where hypotheses concern the cheapness of securities, the logic of scientific
discovery in macroeconomics, and the nature of that what discovery with the
Solidarity movement as a case study. The final part covers formalising theories in
social science. Chapters analyse the abstract model theory of institutions as a
way of representing the structure of scientific theories, the semi-automatic
generation of cognitive science theories, and computational process models in the
social sciences. The volume offers a unique perspective on scientific discovery in
the social sciences. It will engage scholars and students with a multidisciplinary
interest in the philosophy of science and social science.
Computer Applications in the Social Sciences Edward E. Brent 1990 Presenting an
introduction to computing and advice on computer applications, this book examines
hardware and software with respect to the needs of the social scientist. It offers
a framework for the use of computers, with focus on the 'work station', the center
of which is a personal computer connected to networks by a telephone-based modem.
International Encyclopedia of the Social Sciences David L. Sills 1968 Provides
entries for terms, phrases, people, and other aspects of the social sciences, and
includes quotations from individuals in various fields
On the Logic of the Social Sciences Jürgen Habermas 2015-10-07 In this wideranging work, now available in paperback, Habermas presents his views on the
nature of the social sciences and their distinctive methodology and concerns. He
examines, among other things, the traditional division between the natural
sciences and the social sciences; the characteristics of social action and the

social-sciences

implications of theories of language for social enquiry; and the nature, tasks and
limitations of hermeneutics. Habermas' analysis of these and other themes is, as
always, rigorous, perceptive and constructive. This brilliant study succeeds in
highlighting the distinctive characteristics of the social sciences and in
outlining the nature of, and prospects for, critical theory today.
The Global Social Sciences Michael Vessuri, Hebe Kuhn 2016-09-13 The European
social sciences tend to absorb criticism that has been passed on the European
approach and re-label it as a part of what the critique opposes; criticism of
European social sciences by “subaltern” social sciences, their “talking back”, has
become a frequent line of reflection in European social sciences. The re-labelling
of the critique of the European approach to social sciences towards a critique
from “Southern” social sciences of “Western” social sciences has somehow turned
“Southern” as well as “Western” social sciences into competing contributors to the
same “globalizing” social sciences. Both are no longer arguing about the European
approach to social sciences but about which social thought from which part of the
globe prevails. If the critique becomes a part of what it opposes, one might
conclude that the European social sciences are very adaptable and capable of
learning. One might, however, also raise the question whether there is anything
wrong with the criticism of the European social sciences; or, for that matter,
whether there is anything wrong with the European social sciences themselves. The
contributions in this book discuss these questions from different angles: They
revisit the mainstream critique of the European social sciences, and they suggest
new arguments criticizing social science theories that may be found as often in
the “Western” as in the “Southern” discourse.
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